
Class 2 

Curriculum Newsletter 

Welcome back, I hope everybody had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

This term our topic will be Around the World With a focus on Edmund Hilary and Amy Johnson. We will cover 

many areas of the curriculum throughout this. Please see below an overview of what we will be studying over 

the next 12 weeks. 

Maths 
 

We will be focusing on Multiplication and Division in 
Spring 1. In spring 2, we will be focusing on fractions, 

length, height, weight and volume. 

Design and Technology 
 

We will be developing the children’s 
understanding of Structures and Mechanisms 

where they will have to design and explain their 
ideas; choose appropriate resources and tools 

explaining their choice as well as evaluating their 
final product.  

 

Geography  
 

The children will be learning to understand geographical 
similarities and differences through studying the human 

and physical geography of a small area of the United 
Kingdom, and of a small area in a contrasting non-

European country 
 
 

Science 
 

We will be studying 
the topic of living 
things and their 

habitats during the 
Spring term. 

 

Reading 
 

Children will develop 
their reading skills 
reading a range of 

texts and furthering 
their understanding 

with a variety of follow 
up activities. 

Music 
 

We will be studying 
Musical Me in Spring 
1 and British songs 

and sounds in Spring 
2. 

Computing 
 

We will be learning about the 
importance of staying safe 

online through e-safety.   
 

PE 
 

P.E. for Spring 1 will be Hull FC on a Thursday 
which will have a club available.  

P.E for Spring 2 will be Hull FC Dance on a 
Tuesday which will not have a club available.   

RE 
 

In Spring 1, we will be learning the topic ‘lead us not 
into temptation’. In Spring 2 we will study the topic 

‘Why Does Easter Matter to Christians?’. 

History 
 

We will learn about significant pioneers with a 
particular focus on Edmund Hillary and Amy 

Johnson including who they were; their 
significant achievements and comparing these 

tour own school vision and values.  

Writing  
 

We will be studying a range of stories including Be More Bernard by Simon Philip; Grandad’s Island by Benji 
Davies; and The Koala Who Could by Rachel Bright across the Spring term. Your child will develop their 

writing skills including: Planning, drafting, evaluating, editing and proof-reading their writing and applying 
vocabulary, grammar and punctuation through the forms of character descriptions, posters, original writing, 

diary entry and more.  

 


